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February 2018  
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

Re: Bag 2 School 

Your son/daughter will be coming home with a Bag 2 School bag next week. This is another way of 
raising funds for the school, so whilst you may be having a spring clear out over the half term break, can 
we ask that you fill the bag with any of the items listed and return the bag (other bags such as black 
sacks are also accepted) to school by 8.40am on Wednesday 21st February when the bags will be 
weighed and collected. More bags more money for the school! 

Items wanted in good condition:- 

 Men’s, Ladies and Children’s clothing 
 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 
 Handbags 
 Hats 
 Bags 
 Scarves and ties 
 Jewellery 
 Lingerie 
 Socks 
 Belts 
 Soft toys 
 Household linen 
 Curtains 
 Towels 
 Bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) 

 We DO NOT accept: 

 Duvets and blankets 
 Pillows and cushions 
 Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats) 
 Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 
 School uniforms with and without logo 
 Corporate clothing and workwear 
 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

 The above lists may be slightly different to what it says on the bag but this is the most up to date list 
taken from the Bags 2 School website. 

The bags can be dropped at Gate 3 in the front of the IT workshop, signs will be displayed. 

Thank you for your support. 
The Holt School 


